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November 5, 1991
Letter No.: 91-100All County Welfare Directors

All County Administrative Officers
All County Medi-Cal Program Specialists/Liaisons

SUBJECT: OPERATIONS ASSESSMENT AND REVIEW UNIT ACTIVITIES NARROWED

Effective November 1, 1991, the Operations Assessment and Review (OAR) Unit  
of the Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch Operations Section will curtail many of  
its county support activities.

The OAR Unit will no longer produce desk reference and training materials,  
such as the Income Training Module, nor provide training and information.  
With certain limited exceptions, monitoring of your operations and casework  
will also cease.

We regret the additional burden upon your staff that may result from the  
reduction of State staff and redirection of duties.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

Frank S. Martucci, Chief  
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch


